
 
 

SSCC Theatre plans Sept. 13 auditions for ‘Our Town’ 
 

Auditions for SSCC Theatre’s upcoming production of Thornton Wilder’s “Our Town” 
will be held 6:30 p.m. Friday, Sept. 13, in the Edward K. Daniels Auditorium on Southern State 
Community College’s Central Campus, 100 Hobart Drive, Hillsboro. Auditions are open to 
community members and students. 

“Our Town” explores the relationship between two young neighbors, whose childhood 
friendship blossoms into romance, and then culminates in marriage. The circle of life is 
portrayed in each of the three acts of “Our Town” – growing up, adulthood, and death. This 
timeless drama of life in the mythical village of Grover’s Corner, N.H., has become an American 
classic with universal appeal. 
 Those interested in auditioning should memorize and prepare a dramatic, one- to two-
minute monologue. SSCC Theatre is hoping to cast up to 35 people of all ages for this 
production. If you are interested in auditioning, but unavailable to scheduled audition, please 
contact Rainee Angles at rangles@sscc.edu to schedule an alternate audition date prior to Sept. 
13. 

“Our Town” will be performed Nov. 15-17, 2013, and is part of the theatre’s 10th 
anniversary celebration. For more information about the production, character descriptions, the 
audition packet, and a rehearsal schedule, please visit www.sscctheatre.com. To learn more 
about theatre courses offered at Southern State, visit www.sscc.edu. 
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Contact: Kris Cross 
Director of Public Relations 
937-393-3431, ext. 2676 
800-628-7722, ext. 2676 
kcross@sscc.edu 
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